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NEWSLETTER 

Welcome to the latest edition of our practice newsletter — we aim to issue this 
quarterly, giving you news and information of what’s happening in the surgery. 

MISSED APPOINTMENTS 

Each week, we have a significant number of MISSED                   

appointments when patients do not turn up for their 

booked appointment.  Please let us know in good time 

if you are not able to attend your appointment, as we 

can then offer it to someone else. 

SURGERY  OPENING  HOURS 

Monday - Friday 8:00am - 6:30pm 

 

Evening GP and Nurse appointments are available in 

the practice on Mondays 6:30pm - 8:00pm. 

GP and Nurse also available at other practices on  

other weeknights and at the Walk in Centre on  

Saturdays by appointment only . 

 

Please note we will be closed:      

Wednesday 25th December 

Thursday 26th December 

Wednesday 1st January  

Cover will be provided by the out of hours   

service on these dates please call 111. 

CARERS 

We are working with WIRED to ensure that 

all unpaid Carers registered with us have 

been identified. If you think this could be you 

and want to know more, please go to:  

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/

NHSCheshireandMerseyWIREDcarers 

WINTER VACCINATIONS 

FLU and COVID-19 BOOSTER 

We still have flu vaccines in stock—call us to 

book.  

Covid-19 Booster clinics are taking place in 

the practice on Thursdays 3-5pm.  

RSV— call us to book if you are eligible.  

 

LET’S TALK MENTAL HEALTH... 

Mental Health Nurse Practitioner Holly  is 

available Monday-Friday.  

Call Reception to make an appointment.  

CONTRACEPTIVE SERVICES 

We are now offering long-acting reversible               

contraception (LARC) at the practice.  

Call us to book an appointment with Dr Singh to      

discuss Implants and IUDs/Coils.  

BRANCH 

Branch is a website that helps find mental 

health support for children and young people 

in Wirral.  https://branch-wirral.co.uk/ 


